OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

I am to say that in pursuance of the direction of the
Hon’ble High Court of Calcutta, the Ministry of Home
Affairs, Govt. of India have constituted a Committee of
Experts vide their Notification No.U-14040/24/99-ANL
dated 25.7.2001. Accordingly, the multidisciplinary three
Composite Groups sent to Tirur, R K.Nallah and Middle
Andaman have completed their second phase of Jarawa
study on 9.5.2002 and returned back to Port Blair by
10.5.2002 accordingly.

Submitted for kind information please.
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